
Public Contracts Review Board 

 

PCRB Case No 1901 – Supplies- Tender for the Supply of MIC Determination Strips 

with EOL 

 

4th  August 2023. 

 

The Public Contracts Review Board, having noted that the Contracting Authority on the 1st 

August 2023 advised the Board  that it  intends to cancel the call for tenders and to publish it 

again resolves: 

That it will not consider the Call for Remedies filed by Cherubino Ltd any further. 

 

Under the circumstances, this Board recommends that the deposit paid by the Appellant, when 

filing the Call for Remedies, will be reimbursed. 

 

 

 

Mr Kenneth Swain                        Dr Charles Cassar                   Mr Lawrence Ancilleri   

Chairman                                       Member                                  Member 
 


